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Dear Board Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors,

| am writing to you to offer my support for the funding of the contract between Nevada County and
Design Workshop to complete a Nevada County Recreation and Resiliency Master Plan. Peak
visitation, outdoor recreation opportunity, accessibility, resiliency and adequate public facilities are all
top-of-mind challenges in meeting the demands of resident and visitor recreation while maintaining
a healthy dose of respect for the landscape that we residents and business owners choose to call
home. There is a great opportunity to study the issues, find creative solutions and ultimately tap into
funding opportunities. This is a ‘must need’ study for our residents, businesses, our employees and
our visitors.

Thank you, -Chris Parker-
CHRISTOPHER PARKER

Vice President, Real Estate & Resort Development
Sugar Bowl Resort | Royal Gorge Cross Country | Mt. Lincoln, LLC





